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CONGRATULATIONS,
BEES!



CLUB FAIR.
DIVISION 44 SOUTH

This month our school had club fairs for the clubs at El Dorado 
High School. We were one of the clubs that had a stand there, 
and it went well. Our club president, Jayce Kaldunski, with the 
help from our Kiwanis advisor Sophie Cabrera and nearly all of 
our members, organized an amazing stand. We thought to put 
fun snacks like chips or candy out to attract students and if 
they signed up on the email list they could spin the wheel to 
getget a random fun item! The items ranged from t-shirts to pens 
to pieces of candy. Many of our members, new and old, 
helped out at the stand and recruited many new members. It 
was a very popular stand and many more people signed up 
so possibly be a new member. It was a great event and our 
club was very happy to be able to do it during our 
covid-guidelined school time.

EL DORADO,
AJA BRUNET
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DUCK POND 
PROJECT

CUPERTINO, SOPHIA CHO 

IN-PERSON
SERVICE

HERITAGE, ASHLEE DAVIES

D26S

D34S

“THE BEST WAY TO FIND 
YOURSELF IS TO LOSE YOURSELF 
IN THE SERVICE OF OTHERS.”

We went over to the Palo Alto Baylands to 
help clean the duck pond. We started off by 
wiping down the dewy benches and planter 
boxes. Then we added a fresh coat of paint 
to the planter boxes and some started to 
stain the wooden fence. Others helped 
remove the algae from the perimeter of the 
duck pond with a fiduck pond with a fire hose.

At our first in-person event of the term on October 
17th, members met at a park to make dog toys 
and cards for health care workers. This event was 
a great opportunity for members to rekindle their 
spirit for service after the difficulty to be active in 
Key Club over the shelter in place. Following 
COVID-19 precautions, we were able to convene 
forfor service while still staying safe. We also took this 
opportunity to collect member’s dues and books 
for our book drive.

One member, Abbey Bracamonte, recounted, 
“Key Club’s first in-person event was really fun. I 
haven’t seen most of the members since March, 
so it was so nice seeing everyone in person and 
not through a screen. It was also nice to see ev-
eryone wearing masks and social distancing. 
Safe-key.” The in-person event was a great way 
forfor members to remember why they joined Key 
Club in the first place: for the service and com-
munity that our club creates. Connecting back 
to the initial reason why we join Key Club is a 
great motivator to stay involved, especially since 
we are limited to our events that we are able to
have.

Another member, Drake Sparling, said, “It was 
really refreshing to actually have an in-person
event,event, combining both what Key Club was like 
pre-covid while still maintaining safety. It was 
such a fun event and I felt completely safe be-
cause we all wore masks willingly.” As we inte-
grate back toward how our club operated 
before coronavirus, safety is our number one pri-
ority. Making sure that all of our members’ remain 
healthy is far more important than returning to 
in-person service or bonding events.






